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URGENT MEMORANDUM 

DATE: February 16, 2023 

Dear Rock Haven Community Members, 
 
As of February 7, 2023, four employees have tested positive for COVID-19. They are following 
isolation orders away from the facility as directed by the CDC.  Staff are wearing increased levels 
of PPE (personal protective equipment) currently and continuing to screen daily for symptoms. 

Community transmission level is currently at substantial. We must continue to protect our 
vulnerable residents. We continue to follow CMS and CDC guidelines. Visitors will continue to be 
screened prior to entry in the facility. If you are ill, please postpone your visit until you are well. 
Point of contact is the Infection Control Prevention Nurse Chelsea Phillips at (608) 757-5235. 

 

Natalie Rolling Edlebeck 

 

Natalie Rolling-Edlebeck M.F.A., MSW 
Licensed Nursing Home Administrator 


